
 
 
 
 
 
 

P L E A S E     P O S T 
 

Oyster River Cooperative School District  
                            
          Durham, Lee, Madbury NH 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

JANUARY 14, 2014 
  

Oyster River High School 
        7:00 p.m.                                           Auditorium 

 
The Oyster River Cooperative School Board will hold a public budget hearing on the 
proposed 2014-2015 school budget. 
 
Said hearing is to be held in the Auditorium at Oyster River High School on 
Tuesday, January 14, 2014, beginning at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Snow date is Wednesday, January 15, same location. 

                                         
Maria Barth, School Board Chair 
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